
Statement by Minister Dacic on the attack on the Prime Minister of Serbia
Saturday, 11 July 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
condemns in the strongest terms the attack on Serbian Prime Minister Aleksandar Vucic at the
commemorative event in Potocari.
  
“The Serbian Prime Minister acted like a statesman, taking the decision to pay homage to the
victims. This is another adverse consequence of the politicization of this issue that led to fresh
divisions and hatred instead of reconciliation. It is an attack not only on Vucic, but also on
Serbia as a whole and its politics of peace and regional cooperation”, the Serbian Foreign
Minister stated.
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